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PARENTS’ RIGHT TO KNOW 
 

 
The No Child Left Behind Act (NCLB) requires that, upon request, parents be 
notified of the professional qualifications of their child‘s teacher in: 
 

• core academic subjects. This information includes: 
• the type of credential the teacher holds. 
• the teacher‘s college degree(s) and major(s). 

 
A parent may also request information regarding the professional 
qualifications of a teacher assistant who provides services to his/her child. 
 
Additionally, schools must provide timely notice to the parents of a child who 
has been assigned to, or has been taught in, a core academic subject for 
four or more consecutive weeks by a teacher who does not meet the NCLB 
teacher requirements. 
 
For questions about this document or to make a request, please contact the 
main office at 323-939-6400 or info@newlosangeles.org.  


